
 

    SAINT MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL          
     & NURSERY UNIT 

 
  

Principal: Mr P Gilchrist       53, Windmill Hill  
Portaferry 

E mail: pgilchrist570@c2kni.net         Co. Down 
BT 22 1RH 

Telephone: 028427 28278                   

                    22nd April 2024 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
Lafayette Photographers will visit the school on Thursday 25th April 2024.  
 
They will take both class and individuals photographs of Nursery, P1 and P7. 
They will also  photograph individual children and family groups (including pre-
school children if requested). 
 
Please indicate clearly on the reply slip below your preference and return it with 
your child to the school by Wednesday 24th May 2024. We would request all 
reply slips back even if no photo is required, this is to ensure a more streamline 
morning. 
 
Please ensure that all children are dressed in their school uniforms.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Gilchrist  
Principal. 
 

 

 
I would like my child ________________________ class __________________ 
 
photographed as an individual       YES / NO 
 
photographed with family        YES / NO 
 
photographed both individual and with family    YES / NO 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________ date: ___________________ 

 

 


